
From: Khosrowjah, Sepideh
Sent: 11/2/2011 4:20:33 PM

Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD)To:

Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: RE: Greetings and a question

Hi Laura,
Welcome back to California! I am doing great and enjoy working for Commissioner Florio. I hope you 
are doing well. I will try to call you and you can also try to call me again. My contact info is attached 
below. I have been in a workshop all day today and have more meetings for the rest of the day. 
Tomorrow, I will be in meetings and workshops. You can also send me an email. Looking forward to 
seeing you in your new role.
Sepideh

Sepideh Khosrowjah
Chief of Staff to Commissioner Mike Florio
California Public Utilities Commission, 505 Van Ness Ave., San Francisco, CA 94102
(0)415-703-1190
(C) 415-271-2760
(F) 415-703-2532

From: Doll, Laura [mailto:LRDD@pge.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, November 02, 2011 3:48 PM 
To: Khosrowjah, Sepideh 
Subject: Greetings and a question

Sepideh

Hope you are well and enjoying the job with Commissioner Florio. What a great thing it is for him to 
have you on his team!

I have just joined PG&E, if you can believe it, and am working in Brian Cherry's group on gas regulatory 
issues. I'm brand new and quite ignorant, but eager to learn. I had hoped to see you before I had to 
call with a question!

But I do have ope now Cm iId you call me at your convenience? I just left a message in your office.
Redacted and yiat jS probably the best number to call. Please call whenever youMy blackberry is

can.

Thanks, and hope to see you in person soon, 
Laura

SB GT&S 0466705

mailto:LRDD@pge.com

